
 
 

8755 W. Higgins Road 
Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 

www.littelfuse.com 
 

July 9th, 2019 

To: Valued Customer 

From: Littelfuse Product Management  

Subject: LFPCN41319 -Marking update for 656, 658, 659 and 660 Series. 

 
 

Littelfuse Product Management would like to inform you that to better align with the marking management, we are updating 

the marking of fuse holders 656, 658, 659 and 660 Series, with      marking and/or Littelfuse series number added. 

There is no change in design, fit, or function. Please see below for reference. 

 

656 Series 

 

658 Series 

 

659/660 Series 
 

 

 
      

It’s a running change which will be effective from August 8th. The affected part numbers are:
 

65600001009 

65600001029 

65600001409 

65800001009 

65800001039 

65800001109 

65800003009 

65800003109 

65800004009 

65800004109  

65900000009 

66000001009 

66000001109 

 

Please contact your local Littelfuse Sales Office should you need further assistance.  

 

Best regards, 

 
Ben Zheng 

Global Product Manager 
Suzhou Littelfuse OVS Ltd. 
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